From: Angela Hoy angie @booklocker.com
Subject: Re: GA suing you
Date: July 29, 2015 at 10:42 AM
To: carl@media.org

If tax dollars were used to create those laws, the text of those laws should be owned by taxpayers. That means the
laws should be in the public domain.

Good luck!!
Angela Hoy

WritersWeekly.com
BookLocker.com
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